
YOU ARE INVITED to attend the 
September PFOC general meeting 
including a program on the 
anticipated changes to AKC Rally 
regulations that go into effect this 
November. The AKC is planning 
to add two new Rally classes and 
three new Rally titles as well as 
new signs to all Rally classes. This 
is your chance to get a preview of 
these changes and get ready for 
the new show season.

at the Phoenix Field & Obedience Club General Meeting

WHEN: Friday, September 15, 7:30 pm

WHERE: North Mountain Visitor Center, 12950 N. 7th St., Phoenix

Come and learn about

AKC Rally Changes

www.pfoc.club
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